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For the week of   August 20 -24  

Monday 
Read 10-15 minutes and  
log time in your binder. 
 Use the book sent home in Ziploc bag please. 

Tuesday 

Thursday 

Friday 
 

All homework due today. 
*Remember spelling tests will begin next Friday.  Look for your  
child’s individual spelling words to come home Monday, Aug. 27th  

  

.     

   
  

     

 Thursdays are our Media days.  We will visit our Media Center each Thursday 
Read 15-20 minutes and log time in your binder.  
. Complete any homework that is still incomplete.  It’s all due tomorrow! 
 

No Spelling Words:  We will begin spelling words next 
 Week.  Next week you will find the spelling homework options.  
Spelling homework is always due on Friday.  Thanks.  

Tuesday    
Work on the reading worksheet attached. You may help your child if they need help  
with unknown words.  Complete the questions. 
. 

Wednesday We have been working on place value manipulatives in class. 
  Work on the math attached. Practice and Homework 

Lesson 1.1 Algebra Even and Odd Numbers     
Read 10-15 minutes and log time in your binder 

Wow!  Welcome to Fruitville’s First Grade Gifted/Advanced.   
I’ve enjoyed getting to know all these outstanding first graders.  What a great group! 
F.Y.I.  Next Thursday, August 30, your Fruitville Gifted and Advanced classrooms will 
be holding an open house for parents.  Come and learn more about your child’s 
classroom.    Parents only please.  Meet in my room at 6:00 p.m.  Come and find out 
about our new Fruitville P.I.R.A.T.E. Academy for gifted and advanced students😊😊.  
*Please keep the READING LOG in your child’s white binder so that on Fridays I can 
check it and give a grade for that week’s log.  ALSO, look for an A.R. (Accelerated Reader) 
book to come home in a Ziploc bag on Monday. Instructions will be included in the bag.  You may 

want to use that book for your Reading Log time, but you may use any appropriate book that your 

child enjoys for their reading log time.  You may include time you read to your child also.  
Students need to hear expressive accurate reading. Thank you, Deepa Alfano, for all your help 

getting the zip lock bags ready to be sent home!  Thank you to all the parents who will be 

volunteering each week.  It really adds such quality and love to our children’s education!   
YAY! Ashlee Jessup (Mia’s mom) has agreed to be our Class Captain.!  Have questions or 
concerns?  Contact me at karen.cunningham@sarasotacountyschools.net 
 

Our first unit of 
study starting in 
Sept.  SEA LIFE!! 

Notes and News: 
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